
SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH EVENING COLLEGE 
(University of Delhi) 

 
 

21st March, 2024 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

In accordance with notification no GB-II/117/2024/10A/3046 
dated 21.03.2024 issued by University of Delhi, it is notified that on 
account of Holi Festival, the teaching work in the College shall 
remain suspended on Friday, 22nd March 2024 & Saturday 23rd 
March, 2024. The College Library will also remain closed on Friday, 
22nd March 2024 & Saturday 23rd March, 2024. All administrative 
work, other activities including examinations shall be as per schedule. 
 
However, it is informed that the Shaheed Bhagat Singh Memorial 
Lecture will be organized as scheduled. 
 
 

(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 
Principal 

 
Copy to, 
 
1. S.N.F 
2. S.N.B 
3. ERP 

https://www.du.ac.in/index.php?mact=News,cntnt01,detail,0&cntnt01articleid=11963&cntnt01returnid=219

